
An Introduction for Parents 



Ms. Tjasa Ames, one of our high school math teachers,  
recommended this program to our superintendent and our 

school board and they approved it!

We signed up for this program to help teachers better 
communicate with you and for you to communicate with them.

Other people in the district can also use this program.



Parents can’t always pick up the phone or listen to voicemails, but 

research tells us most of you open and read your text messages 

almost right after you receive them.

99
of text messages are 
opened

90% %

of text messages are 
read within 3
minutes of receipt



We are working to get every 
teacher and parent in the district 
involved!

● It’s easy to get started

● Remind keeps personal information private.   



You can join by:

Downloading the app on your phone

Going to their website on your 
computer or other device 
https://www.remind.com/

Accepting an invitation or receiving 
messages from your child’s teacher

https://www.remind.com/


https://www.remind.com Click the sign up button here  ↓

https://www.remind.com/




Click here ↑ Join a class



Click on Search for your class instead ↑



Type the name of your child’s school in the box.



Click on your child’s teacher or class.





You might see a screen like this. If so, get the code and enter it.



What’s next?



If students have their own phone they can get a 

code from each of their teachers to join their 

classes



Here is a link to a video for parents for more help:

1. Put your mouse pointer on the link

2. Right click

3. Click on Open hyperlink

● https://www.youtube.com/watch?reload=9&v=W3_UQAC9hro&t=1s

https://www.youtube.com/watch?reload=9&v=W3_UQAC9hro&t=1s


Need help?

Contact me:

● Jim Hanlon, Director of Instructional Services

● 928-755-1068

● Cell 928-243-2840

● james.hanlon@ganado.k12.az.us

mailto:james.hanlon@ganado.k12.az.us


Thank you for viewing!


